Wniversity of Toronto
TORONTO, CANADA

\

DEPARTMENT OF MINING ENGINEERING

February 14, 1922,

Sir Arthur Currie,
MeGill University,
MONTREA AL, Que,

My dear 3ir Arthur:-

Apropos of the "Girls in Green" I am
taking the liberty of sending to you an Annual
Report of the Hamilton Health Association. On
pages 58 and 59 I have marked two paragraphs
which I would appreciate as & personal favour
if you would read.

Yours sincerely,

HETH/DB.




